
CANDIDATE FOR AT LARGE DIRECTOR: AIROLYN LOGGINS, ACP
Paralegal Since:  2003

NALA Member Since: 2008

Educational Background: Bachelor of Professional Studies (Universty of Memphis) | Master of Arts-Human 
Resources (Webster University) | Master of Arts-Leadership & Management (Webster University)

Professional Certification/Awards: CP 2008; ACP Contracts Administration, 2017 | ACP Discovery, 2010
Volunteer Activities: Ethics Chair (PDC Committee) | PDC Member (2020-Present) 

Membership in other Associations: Greater Memphis Paralegal Alliance (GMPA)Member (2003-present) | Treasurer, 2011 | President 
(2017-2018) | Vice President, 2019

Other Qualifications or Comments: I am dedicated to NALA and the paralegal profession. My prior NALA service has provided me with a 
better and more thorough understanding of NALA and its vision and mission. I am committed to ensuring NALA continues to provide 
an accredited voluntary certification program, cutting edge legal education and top notch professional development for all paralegals.  

Serving on the board of directors of a national association requires a unique skill set that includes passion for the profession, an 
understanding of the association's mission and vision, and the ability to commit time and energy to advancing the strategic goals of 
the association. Tell us why serving on the NALA Board of Directors is important to you. Share your achievements related to board 
service and how your experience makes you suitable for the position.

I have had the opportunity to serve NALA as a member of the PDC committee and through various other special assignments, and I have 
seen firsthand, the passion, time and commitment that goes into making this the leading paralegal organization.  I joined NALA in 2014 
and I can truly say that the organization has had a meaningful impact on my life and career choices. Service doesn’t just mean having your 
name on a roster or posing for photo ops, it means having the desire, heart, and willingness to work towards making a decision that is best 
for NALA and our members.  The last couple of years have brought about numerous changes for NALA and our membership, but we have 
persevered.  If I am elected to the Board, I will remain mindful of the decisions that we make and how they further NALA’s mission and 
vision with integrity, honesty and teamwork, as the cornerstones.

To watch Airolyn's candidate video, click here.

DISCLAIMER: 

The candidate information 
provided has been published 
exactly as submitted by 
candidates and has not been 
edited or verified by NALA.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mEzHTrWXOY8&list=PLg_AcfSLTT4hwmAdXfQyJVPtxeQWrKlxq&index=3
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